ANNOUNCEMENT

The Fourth John Innes Symposium on The Plant Genome and The Second
International Haploid Conference will be held at the John Innes Institute,
Norwich, England, from 10th to 14th September 1979. Topics will include
Chromosome Organisation, Genetic Instabilities, Organelle Genomes,
Haploid Production and Achievements using Haploids. In addition there
will be a workshop on haploidy.

The Ninth Bateson Memorial Lecture will be given by Professor J. Heslop-
Harrison on 10th September.

Further information can be obtained from Justine Speed, Symposium
Secretary, John Innes Institute, Colney Lane, Norwich NR4 7UH, England.
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